McMonigaI-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Liz Cochran <lizmec@qg.com>

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 3:29 PM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Public Hearing: SummitAvenue on Saratoga N-Pascal Street
Hello,

[ am unable to attend the public hearing on Wednesday October 3, 2018 regarding the sound variance during the
Medtronic TwinCities Marathon onOctober 7, 2018.

I support the variance for this date as requested by Twin Cities in Motion for this date.
Sincerely,
Liz Cochran

1452 Portland Ave.
55014




